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To whom it may concern,

I am writing to oppose the proposal for a crematorium to be built on the Firs Farm Recreation Ground/ Church
Street Recreation Grounds. Development of the Firs Farm Recreation Ground would compromise the wetlands
site, which is a site that local residents enjoy to walk, run and spend time in.

Church Street Recreation Ground backs onto Latymer school, meaning development would disturb students.

Additionally a crematorium on either sites (both in residential areas) would significantly impact the air pollution
levels.

For these reasons I believe both sites are unsuitable for development and hope you will take these points into
consideration.



